
TO: 
Mr. Krause and Ms. Farr 
South Coast Air Quality Management District (South Coast AQMD)  
21865 Copley Drive  
Diamond Bar, CA 91765  

RE: 	 Support for Proposed Amended Rules 1111 and 1121 

Dear Mr. Krause and Ms. Farr: 

I am writing to support the South Coast AQMD’s efforts to clean up appliance pollution 
through amending Rules 1111 and 1121. This proposed regulatory package will achieve more 
emissions reductions than any other effort passed in over three decades. The effort is also 
consistent with the 2022 Air Quality Management Plan (AQMP), which determined that “[t]he 
only way to achieve the required NOx reductions is through extensive use of zero emission 
technologies across all stationary and mobile sources.”   1

Given the serious pollution in our region, the health gains from advancing zero-emissions 
technology are desperately needed by millions of people. Therefore, it is vital that these rules go 
to the Governing Board in a strong form and be adopted in February.  

The sooner these rules are adopted, the sooner we can begin the process of transitioning 
away from combustion in our homes.  

Sincerely,  

Patricia Pipkin 
1825 Vistillas Rd. 
Altadena, CA 91001 
pipkin@earthlink.net 

c: Yessenia Moreno, Earthjustice  
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